

Office of the Deputy Vice-Chancellor (Research) Deputy Vice-Chancellor (Research) Professor G. Q. Max Lu, FTSE CRICOS PROVIDER NUMBER 00025B

2 July 2013

Dr Murray Phillips School of Human Movement Studies The University of Queensland

Dear Dr Phillips Murray

ARC Linkage Projects Grant: Creating histories of the Australian parlympic movement: a new relationship between researchers and the community. (LP130101031)

On behalf of the Vice-Chancellor I would like to congratulate you on the recent award of your ARC Linkage Projects Grant. The ARC is one of our flagship Funding Councils and the award not only recognises the quality of your research achievements, but also contributes to The University of Queensland's reputation as a leading research institution. These grants are especially important in extending our links with industry.

The University's outstanding research results in these major competitive grant rounds are made possible by the hard work and talent of researchers such as yourself. As the research funding environment in Australia becomes increasingly competitive, the efforts of staff who achieve such recognition for excellence are especially appreciated.

I extend my thanks and congratulations to you and your team and wish you every success with your research project.

Yours sincerely

Professor Max Lu

Deputy Vice-Chancellor (Research)

